
IIPS Business Meeting 

October 20, 2008 

Sheraton Atlantic Beach 

 

Arthur Hohnsbehn started the meeting by stating that everyone can still use AIG or Source 4 for 
their print solution. Having all colleges on one print solution is not going to happen. 

David Kim announced a change in the Executive Committee. Mikki Harper has accepted an SME 
position. The new treasurer will be Deborah Joyner. 

Janet Mintern has also accepted an SME position. The Executive Committee is looking for a 
replacement Eastern VP. 

Chuck Hauser reported that Rick Owens represents Networking and PC Tracks. He is responsible 
for getting these sessions together. 

Deborah Joyner gave the financial report. She listed income, expenses, and balance as of 10/19/08 
of $29,265.84. David Kim stated that we are being conservative with spending now in order to have 
a big 25th year celebration next summer. 

2009 Summer Conference will be in Greensboro. We’re expecting a big turnout for this celebration, 
including past IIPS presidents. 

2009 Fall Conference will be held in New Bern. 

2010 Fall Conference will be in Asheville. 

Tara Williams is updating the website directory. Beverly McComb suggested that members review 
their entries on the website and be sure to complete all positions. 

Newcomers to the conference were introduced. 

David Kim reminded everyone about the social agenda and then adjourned the meeting at 4:45. 

 

Respectfully submitted by 

Teresa Brittain, IIPS Secretary 


